The Workers’ Compensation Rating and Inspection Bureau of Massachusetts
40 Broad Street, Boston, Massachusetts 02109
(617) 542-5080

July 29, 1986

CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 1446

To All Members and Subscribers of the Bureau:

Re: Department of Industrial Accidents Assessment

The Division of Industrial Accidents has released its official
assessments which result in the following assessment rates to be

applied to policies effective July 1, 1986 and after:

Public Employers .013

Private Employers .030

These assessment rates are the result of an analysis of
the financial needs of the Section 65 funds for fiscal 1986-1987,
and should be applied against the premiums of public and private

policyholders, respectively.

Ralph L. Bowdridge
Test Audit Supervisor
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